
 

 

  
                                                    

 

‘At Amblecote we achieve because in our pupils we believe.’ 

 

 

         2nd October 2020 

Dear parents and carers, 

Homework, remote learning and being prepared for isolation or lockdown. 

The majority of parents/carers have now signed up to the ClassDojo to facilitate our 

Remote Learning Plan at Amblecote Primary School. Thank you so much for that. 

The government is setting a very high expectation for remote learning (for pupils’ 

education to continue, almost as if they were still in school) and all schools were legally 

required to have plans in place by the end of September. However, plans and high 

expectations are only achievable and effective with full support from home. 

As we have invested so much in getting everyone connected to ClassDojo, this is the 

tool we will use, as a school, to deliver remote learning. We will use it to set work for 

pupils’ who are well but isolating and therefore cannot come to school – as we are 

currently doing. We will also use it for full on remote learning in the event of a bubble 

closure or full school closure. It is essential that parents keep checking it regularly and 

that set work is returned for marking and feedback from the teacher.  

In order to address issues such as technology and availability of support, it would be 

helpful to know more about pupils’ access to this and we ask that parents please 

complete our survey (link on ParentHub) by Wednesday 7th October.  

Thank you for your continued support. 
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